
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Borough of Ridgefield’s Solar Energy project 

in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the 

Borough of Little Ferry, located at 700 Shaler Boulevard, Ridgefield, NJ 

07657.  The funding would support roof renovations and the installation of 

solar panels on the Community and Senior Center and install electric vehicle 

charging stations in the parking lot behind the building. This project is a 

valuable use of taxpayer funds as it will allow the Borough to utilize 

renewable energy, reduce carbon emissions, and provide electric vehicle 

charging options to residents. The project has a Federal nexus because the 

funding provided is for purposes authorized under 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). I 

certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone 

in my immediate family.   

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Bill Pascrell, Jr. 

Member of Congress   


